
 

 
 
June 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
celebrating the 125th anniversary of Royal Victoria Regional 
Health Centre.  
  
Since its inception in 1897, Royal Victoria Regional Health Centre 
has been dedicated to providing outstanding health care to the community of Barrie 
and the surrounding area. This milestone offers a wonderful opportunity to reflect 
upon the proud history of the hospital, to celebrate all that it has achieved and to set 
goals for the future.  
  
I would like to commend all those who have helped shape the Royal Victoria 
Regional Health Centre over the past 125 years. You can take pride in your 
contributions to building and supporting a strong and vital health care facility.  
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my congratulations on achieving 
this milestone and my very best wishes for continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


